
                                         

 

Ecological picnic in Lubań 
 On October 20, 2021 in Lubań was held an ecological picnic was held to increase awareness 
of municipal waste management, including reducing the amount of waste generated and the 
principles of its proper segregation.  

Children from the Nowa Karczma commune participated in the picnic. The meeting started at 
the Primary School in Lubań, where the animators, as characters from "Sesame Street", edu-
cate children of the need to segregate waste and care for the surrounding environment in the 
form of a game. Children actively participated in the game, during which they had to properly 
sort the rubbish. 

 

Then, everyone went to the educational path, where a meeting with the Head of the Nowa 
Karczma Commune, Andrzej Pollak, was held. Competitions related to the correct segregation 
of waste were carried out. 

 

Mr. Andrzej Pollak discussed in detail the need for proper waste segregation and circular 
economy, which is aimed at minimizing the deposited waste. At the end, the children were 
given prizes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Photo 1. Workshop with children in school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Photo 2 Workshop with children at educational path. 


